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12/06/2019  16:20:302019/2785/T OBJ George Collings As a local resident in Belsize Park, I strongly object to the proposed removal of these two Sycamore trees. As 

a parent, environmental issues, particularly local air quality is a key concern and removal of greenery should 

be avoided.

14/06/2019  23:34:472019/2785/T COMMNT Patrizia Lee As the neighbour facing 30 Gelnilla Road, with our back garden (owned by Flat 4 20 Belsize Park) sharing the 

fence.  The Sycamore tree has played an indispensable role in providing protection of our privacy, and a great 

amenity to the neighbourhood (as well as to the garden animals). Not to mention the in light of the climate 

change emergency, we have a responsibility to protect the great old tree that we have inherited.

Page 15 of 16


